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On behalf of the Guadalupe Recreation and Parks Commission, we 

would like to congratulate the Bulldogs who are now the Champion 

Bulldogs of a fantastic season. You’ve made the city of Guadalupe very 

proud of your success. 

 

We would like to congratulate all the coaches, all adults that have made 

the season possible, and cheerleaders because when one team wins, they 

all feel it! 

 

Joyous memories for all, for life. Great job! 
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